
Blind Wine Tasting Event 
At Grand River Sailing Club 

Hosted by Sally & Don Edwards 

Saturday February 10, 2024 at 
6:00 pm

Is it a Merlot, Cabernet Sauvignon, or Malbec? Is it dry, sweet, or a little spicy? BRING 
your favorite bottle of RED wine, and join us for a blind tasting. We will cover up each bottle, 

sample them & vote on our favorite. Prizes will be awarded!   
Join us on Saturday February 10 at 6:00 pm at the GRSC Clubhouse to find out if your 

tastebuds can pick out which bottle of wine you brought. 
Not really a wine drinker, but wanting to join us for some laughter, feel free to bring another 

beverage of your choice. 

Please bring a snack to share. 

Any questions, reach out to Sally (sally.jo.edward@gmail.com) or Stacy 
(stacyjlounsbury@gmail.com)
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